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To whom it may concern,  
I strongly object to policy W4 land at Brooklands Farm.  
I would like it recorded that I am strongly objecting to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm. 
I am already concerned about the strain on infrastructure in and around Whitstable, and feel that all the house-
building already underway will push things over the edge. The Brooklands Farm development is unnecessary and will 
destroy essential green space. I am particularly concerned about volumes of traffic, strain on public services, like 
schools, GPs, and dentists, and potential issues with flooding and water pollution from sewage leaks. 
Mary Crockatt  
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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